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On December 16, 2018, blessing events were held across Canada. In Toronto, Srilankan community 

organized Blessing Ceremony. Over 500 guest attended for Blessing education and Blessing ceremony 

under the support of board of directors of Srilankan community. Including Member of Parliament and 

Member of Provincial Parliament, and many other VIPs attended. 

 

On the same day, Blessings and Holiday Family Festivals were held in Montreal with over 300 

participants that included Ambassadors for Peace, Community and Civic leaders as well as family friends 

and family. In Vancouver, FFWPU organized Blessing ceremony with Nepal and Bangladesh community 

leaders as well. Participants expressed their commitment to the ideal of a God-centered family as the 

cornerstone for creating a better world. 

 

 
 

One participant testified: "The FFWPU organized a large celebration for the Holidays. I give my gratitude 

to my friend Pierre who invited me to participate. Peace is built in families founded on love. I was very 

happy and impressed by the magnitude of this great global movement for the peace education of families. 

Thank you very much to life." 

 

 
 

 


